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Protecting The Protectors 
 

 
 
 
Attention Members: 
  
The Coastal Florida PBA has received information in regards to the performance 
of the current police chief and the negative impact it's having on morale among 
the officers.   
  
One of the primary issues seems to stem from a consistent lack of effective 
leadership, starting from the top down. Apparently there has been no real clear 
vision for the department. This absence of direction from the police chief has led 
to confusion, inefficiency, and a growing sense of frustration among officers at 
every rank.  
  
As your union representative, we find these inefficiencies from the leadership at 
Fort Pierce PD very concerning and would like to address them.  
  
We would ask for your input/feedback by answering the following 
questions and you will remain anonymous. 
 
**Please email your response to Greg Forhan at GForhan@cfpba.us 
  
- DO YOU FEEL THE POLICE CHIEF PROVIDES EFFECTIVE LEADERSHIP 
THAT PRESENTS A CLEAR VISION FOR THE GROWTH OF THE 
DEPARTMENT? 
  
- IF NOT, WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE A CHANGE IN LEADERSHIP? 
 
 


